
                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Camp Butmir, 16 May 2014 
 
Press Statement for immediate release 
 
 
EUFOR helicopters are evacuating people in emergency 
 
Today around noon weather conditions improved and made air operations possible to 
support BiH authorities and the population. Four EUFOR helicopters are currently 
operating in the areas of Zenica, Maglaj, Tuzla and Samac to rescue dialysis patients, a 
pregnant woman and other people in severe emergency situations. The operations will 
continue, as requested through the Ministry of Security. 
 
“The most important thing is to save lives and to support the population in emergency 
situations. We will carry on providing support shoulder to shoulder with the AFBiH and 
the civilian authorities for as long as required”, EUFOR Chief of Staff Brigadier General 
András Szűcs said. 
 
General Szűcs this afternoon went to the Ministry of Security to personally express the 
readiness of EUFOR to provide assistance. 
 
Ground troops with vehicles remain on standby in Camp Butmir to provide further 
assistance within their means and capabilities when requested. 
 
A mission summary of today will be provided later in the evening. 
 
 END 
 
 
Spokesperson:  Capt Nicolai Tschol  
    00387 (0)33 495 147 
    00387 (0)61491 366 

euforpio@eufor.eu.int 
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PUBLIC AFFAIRS OFFICE 
 
Headquarters European Union Force  
Camp Butmir 
71000 SARAJEVO  
BIH 
www.euforbih.org/ 
Tel: 00 387 (0) 33 49 5147 
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